
Thank you for a Wonderful Half Term! 

 

Thank you to all of the Children and Parents for a great start to our Autumn Term 2019.  

 

The children have now settled into nursery and have formed great relationships with their  

keyworker. Children are showing understanding of nursery routines, they are developing  

interests across the nursery, both inside and outside and are beginning to develop clear  

interests in a range of nursery activities.  

Children are accessing daily Maths and Literacy group times. Please look at the noticeboard 

to see what we are teaching and how you can help at home.  

Thank you for all parents who have attended Parent Reviews. Parents and keyworkers have 

shared some wonderful stories and learning moments.  

 

 

Follow us on Facebook          

School Website:  
www.bloomsburynscc.com  

http://www.bloomsburynscc.com


Diary Dates: 

 

Half Term Holiday  - Friday 25th October 2019 

Back to Nursery  - Tuesday 5th November 2019 

School Photographer  - Wednesday 13th November  

Christmas Holiday—Friday 20th December 2019 

 

Forest School 

 

 

 

 

Can you please provide warm clothes and 

welly boots for your child at nursery 

School Trip 

Hatton Country Farm 

 
Wednesday 18th December 2019 

 
Child: £12 
Adult: £12 

 
Please let the office know if you want a 

ticket. 

Family Support  

Drop in Session 

No appointment needed 

Every Wednesday morning 

9am—12pm 

 

Jobs Club 

Every Tuesday  

1pm—3pm 

We are very excited to announce that Lisa 

and Susan will be starting Forest School at 

nursery, supported by Mark from Forest 

Schools Birmingham.  

Forest School provides children with the              

opportunity to learn in an outdoor environment . 

Children are able to explore the natural world 

around them, learn a range of useful skills that 

help to improve our environment and build    

emotional resilience.  We are using Pupil Premium 

funding to make this happen.  Please ask your 

child’s Keyworker for more information.  

Attendance 

Is  

88% 

Our Target is 

95% 

Coming to school everyday, 

on time, is important for       

children’s emotional well     

being and their learning.  

If you are consistently late         
collecting your child, there will be 

a charge of £6. 


